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MPORTANT UPDATE – TLC FAXES 
The TLC fax number is now back in service. Please resume sending faxes to (804) 786-
1708. 

Release 2 groups should include the following notation in the email subject line or as a 
notation on the fax: Cardinal R2 Group. 

As a reminder, please direct ALL TLC inquiries to the email address (tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov) 
and someone will respond accordingly. 

Thank you. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice 
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 
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